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Comments: I think that the recreation areas (destination, general, and backcountry) are a good start.  The areas

should have rules that either restrict or promote different types of activities.  I don't think that cattle should be

allowed in the destination recreation area but they should be allowed in the backcountry area.  Within the

General recreation area, cattle should be kept away from heavy used dispersed camping areas and kept off of

roads.  For sure cattle should not be allowed on paved roads where speeding vehicles and cows do not make a

good combination.  I don't know how to do that because I don't really want fences along all the paved roads as

that ruins the beautiful scenery.  Maybe the forest just needs to change grazing rules so that cattle owners can't

run cattle within 1/2 mile of paved roads.

 

I like  the idea of having more bike trails on the Forest.  I think that the Forest should maintain existing trails with

mountain bikes in mind and develop new routes that are designed for mountain bikes.  With the existing trail

system at McCoy flats, I think there is a great interest in having trails in forested areas.  McCoy flats are great,

but when it gets hot, it is nice to ride on a shaded forest trail at a cooler altitude.

 

 

 


